## Congregation Bnai Yeshurun

641 West Englewood Avenue | Teaneck, NJ 07666 P: 201.836.8916 F: 201.836.1888 office@bnaiyeshurun.org | www.bnaiyeshurun.org



ב"ה

July 31, 2019

Rabbi Steven Pruzansky

Rabbi

Dear Members,

**Rabbi Ari Zahtz** Assistant Rabbi

**Rabbi Yosef Weinberger** Rabbinic Intern

**Rabbi Jonathan Schachter** Teen Programming

Judah Rosenbaum
Youth Director

Elysia Stein
Executive Director
Ethan Keiser

President **Steven Becker**Vice President

**Doron Katz**Vice President

Jennifer Miller Vice President

**Andrew Berkowitz** Treasurer

**Saul Kaszovitz** Assistant Treasurer

**Esti Kaminetzky** Recording Secretary

**Chaim Kiss**Gabbai Rishon

The Rabbinic Transition Committee has been hard at work reviewing the data from the focus groups with Yeshiva University's rabbinic placement office. A survey will be sent

out within the next few weeks. The survey is a way of reaching out to all members to

gain vital input in the process of selecting CBY's new rabbi.

Please be sure that the office has a separate email address for each adult member (husband & wife) for the purposes of taking the survey. Please send email addresses to office@bnaiyeshurun.org. The survey will only accept one completed survey from any one particular email address. Please note that the survey will come from shulsurveys@yu.edu. The survey will only take a few minutes to complete.

We look forward to the involvement of the entire membership as we reach this next major milestone in CBY history.

major milestone in CD1 mistor

Thank you,

The Rabbinic Transition Committee